# MPU Student Newsletter

### Welcome-Back Fall BBQ!



The MPSC is welcoming everyone (new and old) to a barbecue this Sept. 22nd (assuming weather permits). Please fill out this Doodle poll to indicate your interest. https://doodle.com/poll/87zdsqmgxahzgvr4

#### More BBQ information

4290 Rue Sainte Philomène - 16:00-19:00 Sept. 22

This BBQ event will be a good way to introduce yourselves and to simply enjoy the good weather while it lasts. All you need to bring is a side and/or beverage(s) of choice. +1's are invited as per usual (just add their name to the doodle). To guarantee enough seating spots for everyone, please bring a portable/foldable chair if possible; however, this is completely optional.

## MPU Slack Chat Invites

The MPU has a Slack chat that all are invited to, for discussions on anything from course work and research to music and sports. https://tinyurl.com/yb7ohkry

### Overleaf Licenses

The MPU has 25 Overleaf LaTeX licenses. If you are an MSc. 2 or above and would like a license, or if you have a license you are no longer using, please contact Andre (andre.diamantboustead@mail.mcgill.ca).

## McGill Medical Physics - Alumni & Friends Reception

Everyone in the department is invited to the McGill Medical Physics Alumni & Friends Fundraising Reception scheduled to take place Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at 19:00 in the McGill Faculty Club, 1145 Union Street. Please e-mail Margery (margery.knewstubb@mcgill.ca) to RSVP.

## Reminders

- Please notify Haley (haley.patrick@mail.mcgill.ca) of new publications, awards and conference/workshop attendance so we can post about it on our social media accounts.
- Keep your MPU website profile up to date using these Google forms. Student information can be updated at https://goo.gl/1Loivi and a modification request can be made at https://goo.gl/pibLCa.